

Dear Families,

Here we are! Ending the 16~17 school year, which was filled with great experiences and remarkable learning. I want to thank all Anderson families for your support! Thank you for helping our school community in so many ways and for always encouraging your children to do their best every day!

A big THANK YOU to our dedicated staff! Each and every one of them loves your children deeply and has given their 100% to help them succeed in all areas!

And a **GIGANTIC** applause to all our students for their never-ending love for learning and their beautiful smiles!



We had a great time at the Cougars Game!

A BIG thank you to our PTO for helping pay for the buses!!!

Mrs. Johnson is retiring!

We thank you for your years of commitment and wish you the best always!







Field Day is this Tuesday June 6th. Here are some important recommendations for adults and students:

- Dress appropriately for the weather. Layers are a great idea.
- Please apply sunscreen at home before school.
- Wear sunglasses, hats, and gym shoes.
- Bring your own water bottle labeled with your child's first and last name.
- Wear your Anderson spirit wear.

Since Field Day is a special day for Anderson Elementary students, please make childcare arrangements for younger siblings. In case of rain, activities will be done indoors.

Office Hours this Summer

Our office will be open during the summer. Starting Monday, June 12th and until August 4th, these will be our hours:

- Monday through Wednesday from 7:30 AM to 3:30 PM
- Thursdays from 7:30 AM to 11:30 AM
- Closed on Fridays. We will also be closed on Monday, July 3rd and Tuesday, July 4th.

We will be attending meetings and trainings during the summer as well, so please call us at 331-228-3300 before coming to the building to make sure somebody is here.



Let's Keep Our Skills Sharp This Summer!

Have you heard about the summer slide? Although it may sound like a water park activity, it actually refers to the significant loss in academic skills students can experience over the summer for lack of practice. With vacation starting soon, it's important to ensure that the children will not lose what they have learned, and that they can be ready for a smooth transition back to school in the fall. For fun ways to provide opportunities for your kids to keep their skills sharp this summer, please watch this short video about the "summer slide".

The Anderson Animal Shelter is having a Read-A-Thon this summer. The information is attached to this email.

From the Health Office

Do not forget to pick up all medications by the last day of school. Any medications not picked up by an adult by June 6th will be disposed of. No medications will be released to students unless a signed Self-Administration form is on file. All medication orders must be renewed each school year. Forms are available on the district web site under "Parents", then "Forms". If you need a copy of your child's immunizations record for summer physician appointments, please come to the Health Office and we will make you a copy of the record.

Last Day of School

The last day of school is Tuesday, June 6th, 2017, and students will be in attendance all day.

Parents of our 5th grade students are invited to join us at 2:45 PM, as we will be clapping out our

5th graders at the end of the day.

Dates to Keep in Mind

Aug 14 Home Access Center OPENS for Elementary School Parents

Aug 23 First Day of 17~18 School Year!

This is the last Weekly Note of the year.

I will send you information about Supply Drop Off/Meet Your Teacher and other important dates early August.

Have a safe and splendid summer!!!!!



Just can't stop dancin's ome join our summer kids camp & dance

with the St.Charles East Drill Team!

Learn dances!







Anyone grades 1-8

Drill Team Camp 1: June 12th-June 16th

Drill Team Camp 2: July 17th-July 21st

Separate routines will be taught

Register: D303> Web Store> All Summer

Programs> Drill Team

